Approved by City Council & WPCA Vote: Unanimous June 6, 2022

Vol. 27, Page 104

MINUTES
CITY COUNCIL
BOARD OF FINANCE

PUBLIC HEARING: CITY BUDGET

LOCATION: CITY HALL AUDITORIUM/ZOOM

May 23, 2022

A **PUBLIC HEARING** was held by the City Council and the Board of Finance of the City of Torrington on Monday, May 23, 2022, to solicit citizen input regarding the proposed budget for the City of Torrington, for the fiscal period from July 1, 2022, to June 30, 2023.

Present at the City Hall Auditorium were Mayor Carbone, City Clerk Carol Anderson, City Comptroller Robin Stanziale, Police Chief William Baldwin, Interim Fire Chief David Tripp, Treasurer Dan Farley, Councilors Drake Waldron, Keri Hoehne, David Oliver, Anne Ruwet, Paul Cavagnero, and Board of Finance Members Christopher Beyus, Christopher Anderson, James Wright, and Laurene Pesce. Attorney Jaime LaMere, Public Works Director Ray Drew, Board of Finance Member Mark Bushka, and Councilor Armand Maniccia joined via Zoom. Board of Finance member Lance Boynton was absent.

Mayor Carbone called the meeting to order at 7:11 p.m.

City Clerk Carol Anderson read the legal notice.

PUBLIC COMMENT

There was no one present who wished to speak.

PUBLIC HEARING CLOSED

Mayor Carbone declared the public hearing closed at 7:13 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Heather Abraham, Asst. City Clerk ATTEST:

CAROL L. ANDERSON, CITY CLERK

Carol L anderson